
Orientation Programme on Child Friendly Shillong 

 

Date: 2
nd

 June 2022        No. of participants: 48 

 

The Department of Social Work-PG, St. Edmund's College, Shillong organized an 

Orientation Programme on Child Friendly Shillong on 2nd June 2022 in collaboration with 

Bosco Integrated Development Society. The objective of this program is to empower children 

and adolescents by educating them about life skills and personal safety in schools, child care 

facilities, and communities, so they are less likely to be abused or exploited in the future. 

Furthermore, the resource person explained that they focus on prevention strategies that address 

abuse and exploitation and engage boys in gender-transformative programs to help them become 

gender-equitable. Also, they have been working extensively on the promotion of a Personal 

Safety Education Program in Meghalaya. As a result of this school-based curriculum, every child 

is empowered to prevent sexual abuse and exploitation that they may encounter silently, and they 

are also building community ownership processes within their communities. The goal is to 

leverage the strengths of the communities in order to address child safety and child protection 

issues by empowering them to develop their own plans. 

The program was well organized and conducted by knowledgeable resource persons. This 

awareness program left the students feeling good and benefiting greatly, and closing remarks 

concluded the program. 
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